
 
 
 

 
 
 

PPUUBBLLIICC  MMEEEETTIINNGG  NNOOTTIICCEE  
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mound City Council 

will hold a special meeting workshop on Thursday, 

February 23, 2022 at 6:00 pm in the Council Chambers located 

in the Centennial Building, 5341 Maywood Road in Mound.   

 

The purpose of this workshop is to discuss the City’s development 

process and the procedures and practices followed when a 

development proposal or inquiry is brought to the City, including 

the role of the Development Committee.  The purpose is also to 

discuss whether the City Attorney should be present at all or some 

official meetings. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kevin Kelly 
City Clerk 
 
Posted  2/10/2023 


